Greetings Teachers!   

[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome Back! Home and School is pleased to announce that we have allocated $100.00 for each teacher to be spent on Teacher and Classroom Activities. Please keep in mind that you are permitted to pool your funds with other teachers. 
Attached is a form that should be used to provide information Home and School needs in order to process your reimbursements.
Use of this form and timely submission will ensure that all accounts are properly tracked and managed. It is imperative that you stay within your allocated budget as other school activities and projects will be affected by the increase in expenditures. 
All requests for reimbursements should be submitted to George Bi, Home and School Treasurer, for processing via the treasurer mailbox in the Main Office.
I would also like to take this time to remind you of the mini grant program that we have here at Eagleville.  Grants will continue to be awarded throughout the year.  You will find the mini grant application attached as well.  If you have any questions, please contact any member of the Home and School Board.
Thank you for all of your efforts!  Together we can ensure that our students get the maximum benefit of the monies available to run the many functions and activities at Eagleville.
If you have any questions or concerns about your budget or reimbursements, please leave me a note in the Home and School bin, send me an email at eaglevillepresident@gmail.com or call me at 610-506-1463, and I will be happy to assist you.    


Kind regards,
Loren Seamans
Eagleville Elementary Home and School President
